
 Principal’s Report 
 Monday, August 8, 2022 

 Theme for Year: 
 P.R.I.D.E.= Positive & Respectful Interactions Delivered Everywhere 

 Student Enrollment 
 PreK- 26  4th - 23  9th - 31 
 K- 27  5th - 22  10th - 32 
 1st - 21  6th - 27  11th - 18 
 2nd - 17  7th - 28  12th - 22 
 3rd - 30  8th - 24  TOTAL - 338 

 I conducted a New Teacher Orientation for our new teachers.  The following personnel came in 
 and talked to the new teachers about their duties and responsibilities and what they do for 
 students, staff and the school: 
 - Buck Franssen - Maintenance Director 
 - Seneca Huxoll - Custodial 
 - Krissy Deisley - Front Office 
 - Casie Helms - Student Data 
 - Cassie Hilker - District Clerk 

 - Pam Breinig = Counselor 
 - Julie Eidson = Transportation Director 
 We also went to Tornado Alley for lunch.   The training went well and the new staff were given a 
 3-ring binder with all the information that was covered. 

 The mentors for the new staff are: 
 Brandon Mues - Dale Henderson (4th Grade) 
 Kaitlin Spaulding - Cassidy Snyder (Secondary Science) 
 Valerie Leising - Ashley Woosley (Art) 

 On August 8, we will have our Open House so our students can get to know their teachers and 
 bring their supplies to their classrooms and lockers.   Teresa will have cookies and drinks 
 available for our students and parents. 

 It is great to have Mr. Drews and Mr. Ellis on board.  I am looking forward to a great school year 
 and the implementation of many positive changes that will make APS a great school for our 
 students. 


